
     
DATE: 06/10/2010
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Vehicle Fire
CASE NO.: 10298962
INCIDENT DATE :06/09/2010
INCIDENT TIME: 4:57 am
INCIDENT LOCATION: 1200 Block of East #4 Alley
SUBJECT: Publics Help in Vehicle Arson
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

 

 

The Duluth Police Department and Duluth Fire Department are asking for the public’s assistance with information about a
Wednesday morning vehicle fire.
 
On Wednesday, June 9th, 2010 at 4:57 a.m., the Duluth Fire Department responded to a vehicle fire in the 1200 Block of
East #4 Alley. The interior of the vehicle was fully engulfed.
 
The investigation into the fire has determined that some type of accelerant was used on the interior of the gray 1999
Chevrolet Suburban.  The vehicle was a total loss.  Police have no suspects at this time.
 
Anyone with information on the vehicle fire is asked to contact the Duluth Police Department Arson Tip Line at (218)
730-5080. 
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For more information contact Brad Wick, Public Information Officer 218-390-2217


